
From: Larry Anderson <larry@andersoncoinc.com> 

Sent: Wednesday, February 12, 2020 12:13 PM 

To: Zach Moore 

Cc: larry@andersoncoinc.com 

Subject: Zoning Case RZ19-0023 

 

Zach, 
 
Pursuant to our discussion, please be advised that as adjoining property owners, we 
would be supportive of the zoning case above provided that City of Olathe staff finds the 
plan to be in accordance with applicable standards. 
 
 
 
Best Regards, 
 
Pflumm Road Investors, LLC 
 
Larry Anderson 
The Anderson Company, Inc. 
U-Stor Houston, LLC 
435 N. Broadway, Suite 202 

Wichita, Kansas 67202 

316-262-2666; 316-706-4187 (cell) 
www.u-stor.com 
www.lakepointnc.net 
www.vitalcorehs.com 
larry@andersoncoinc.com 
 



From: Chinmaya Mission KC <chinmayamissionkc@gmail.com> 

Sent: Monday, March 02, 2020 7:36 PM 

To: Zach Moore 

Subject: Fwd: Rezoning of parcel located approx. at 155th St. & Pflumm Rd 

 

 

---------- Forwarded message --------- 

From: Jacob Enlow <jenlow84@gmail.com> 

Date: Mon, Mar 2, 2020 at 6:33 PM 

Subject: Re: Rezoning of parcel located approx. at 155th St. & Pflumm Rd 

To: Chinmaya Mission KC <chinmayamissionkc@gmail.com> 

 

I won’t be able to make it but I was very impressed with the presentation. I think the building will look 

great and better then anything else that could possibly be built in that location. I hope the rezoning is 

approved.  

 

Jacob Enlow 

 

On Mon, Mar 2, 2020 at 6:16 PM Chinmaya Mission KC <chinmayamissionkc@gmail.com> wrote: 

  

Dear Neighbor, 

Re: Case No. RZ19-0023; Rezoning of parcel located approx. at 155th St. & Pflumm Rd., Olathe, KS 

66061  

This is a courtesy email sent to neighbors who attended the February 3rd neighborhood meeting at 

Olathe Community Center, to inform that the February 24th planning commission meeting has been 

rescheduled to March 9th. This public meeting will be held at 7PM at Olathe City Hall Council Meeting 

Room located at 100 E. Sante Fe, Olathe, Kansas to consider a Rezoning request of application RZ19-

0023 from BP (present zoning) to C-2 (proposed zoning). 

  

Sincerely, 

Rajasree Prakash 

President 

Chinmaya Mission Kansas City 


